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15th September 2022 
 
     

Dear Parent/Carers, 
  
Rudheath Senior Academy are delighted to invite you and our Year 11 students to a ‘Welcome to Year 11’ evening 
taking place on Thursday 22nd September between 5.00 and 6.00pm. 
 
The aim of the evening is to help your child succeed in this crucial year. Information on subjects will be provided and 
parents will be advised on how to support your child's revision.  
 
You and your child will have the opportunity to meet the Senior Leadership Team and Subject Leaders about the 
expectations for Year 11 and ask any questions you may have. Resources will be available for you to take away on 
the night. 
 
The event will take place in the Assembly and Exhibition Halls and light refreshments will be available. Please arrive 
at the Middlewich Road entrance to the school where there will be limited parking available. The Headteacher’s 
welcome will start at 5pm. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance using the Microsoft form linked below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/anJ86js6y5 
  
I know that this will be a valuable event for all therefore attendance is strongly encouraged. We look forward to 
seeing you on the evening.  
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to email admin@rudheathsenioracademy.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
Miss J-A Wilson  
Deputy Headteacher  
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